The contract attached to item # AC4 Continuation of the Interagency Transition Agreement with the Center for Child Development was placed there in error.  The correct copy of the contract is attached above.  We apologize for the error. 

 

 

Barbara Terembes for Ann Killets
Barbara Terembes, Adm Director 
Compliance Department
434-8118 or PX 48118
 

